
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

 

Draft Bylaw 601-8 Bylaw Modifying Bylaw 601 Concerning Site Planning and 
Architectural Integration Programs (SPAIP) in Order to Integrate Objectives and Criteria 
for all Housing Projects of Three Dwelling Units and more and for Irregular Lots. 
 

At a sitting of Council held on May 6, 2024, the municipal council of Town of Brome Lake 
adopted resolution 2024-05-132 adopting the first draft of Bylaw 601-8 Bylaw Modifying 
Bylaw 601 Concerning Site Planning and Architectural Integration Programs (SPAIP) in 
Order to Integrate Objectives and Criteria for all Housing Projects of Three Dwelling 
Units and more and for Irregular Lots.  
 
This draft Bylaw concerns the addition of the following SPAIP categories: 

SPAIP-11: Housing projects with 3 or more dwelling units;  

SPAIP-12: Creation of irregular lots 

A public consultation meeting concerning Draft Bylaw 601-8 will be held on Thursday, 

May 30, 2024, at 7:15 p.m., at Centre Lac-Brome, 270 Victoria Road, Brome Lake. The 

draft bylaw will be presented, followed by a question period. 

Draft Bylaw 601-8 does not contain any elements potentially subject to approval by 

referendum. 

Draft Bylaw 601-8 can be consulted at Town Hall, located at the address below during regular 

business hours, or upon request to the Town Clerk at the e-mail address below. 

122 Lakeside, Lac-Brome, Québec 
By e-mail to the Town Clerk at: owen.falquero@lacbrome.ca 
 
Given at Brome Lake 
 
This May 17, 2024 
 
 
Owen Falquero, B.A.  LL.B.  J.D. 

Attorney Town Clerk 

mailto:owen.falquero@lacbrome.ca

